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Thursday 17th December 2024

Osmington Bay PGL Activity Centre

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to follow up with details of the forthcoming residential trip for Year 6 children (current
Year 5s) next academic year.

Thankyou for paying the £50 deposit to secure your child's space. We can now confirm that the total
cost for the trip as we expected will be £452.20. This includes travel, accommodation, food and
activities.

The trip will take place from 8th – 12th September 2025 at the Osmington Bay PGL Activity Centre,
near Weymouth.

Children will arrive at normal school time on Monday morning, with their luggage, and assemble in
the school hall, where parents will be able to give medical forms along with any required medication
to our staff. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and spend a few hours on Weymouth beach, or
Nothe Fort, if the weather is inclement, from where we will travel to Osmington Bay Activity Centre.
We will leave the centre at 1.30pm on Friday and should arrive back at school at around 3.00pm.

A payment has now been set up on parent pay for £402.20, you can pay in as many instalments as
you wish however please ensure that there is a minimum of £160 by 2nd March 2025 and that the
total is paid by 3rd July 2025. All payments may be made by ParentPay. Failure to make the full
payment by the 3rd July will result in your child not being able to attend the camp, unfortunately the
school does not have the finances to be able to pay. If you have any remaining credit on your
parentpay account from the cancelled Westonbirt trip the money will be transferred across by the end
of this week.

Children will need to bring a sleeping bag, pillow and pillowcase, please also see the attached kit list.
We will also be sending a letter asking for details of allergies, dietary needs and photo permissions in
July- Please ensure these are returned asap.
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We very much hope that all next Year’s Y6 children will be able to attend as a residential trip at PGL
will provide experiences and memories that they will treasure.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the trip, be they financial or specific worries or
queries regarding your child, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your continued support.
Eleanor Cook


